11/21/23

RCHEA MEMBERS

The message sent out by management yesterday, 11/20/23,
regarding “Voluntary Mutual Arbitration Agreement” was

meant for those employees NOT covered by the MOU.

Association members should ignore the memo most likely sent
out in error by administration.

Your terms and conditions of employment are governed by your
labor agreement (MQOU).

Any questions, please contact us at this website email.

If you have already signed the agreement, since it doesn’t apply
to you, it will not matter.



